
Board of Management Agreed Report 
Meeting 4 

April 1st 2025 
 

• The Board of Management met on April 1st 2025.  

• The Board congratulated the Transition Year students who have qualified for the final round 

of Junk Couture.  

• The Board received an update on the range of Option Subjects available to Senior Cycle 

students in 2025-26. The Board is satisfied that every effort has been made to provide a 

wide range of subjects.  

• Inclusion and Provision Mapping was discussed, and a presentation on the work conducted 

in this area was made to the Board. 

• The School Tour Policy and The Pastoral Care Policy were reviewed.  

• The Board will meet again on May 20th, 2025.  

 


